
Dear Sirs and Madams 
I am writing to you regarding the possibility of religious exemptions being removed and hope that you 
will vote NO on any amendment/bill of any kind that would remove religious exemptions in Connecticut. 
There need not be qualification and mandates on said RE's as there can be no standardization of 
religious beliefs and it is not the job of the State to involve itself in such matters. The need for 
separation of Church and State is clear and I will not make that case now.  
I am however, firm in my believe that by the CDC's own admission the use of cells, cellular debris, 
protein, and DNA from willfully aborted human children are found in the following vaccines: Adenovirus, 
Polio, Dtap/Polis/HiB combo, Hep A, HepA-Hep B combo, MMR, MMRV, ProQuad, Varicella and Shingles. 
These are not inclusive of the ingredients of human children that are not required to be listed by the 
FDA. My heart breaks at the thought of those sacrificed children, this holds especially true for me as I 
suffered 5 miscarriages before delivering a healthy baby.  Abortion is in violation of the bible and as set 
forth in a myriad of its books, again, I will not waste your time with a lecture based plea, clearly using 
the tissue of these babies and injecting it into another baby is beyond comprehension. I implore and 
thank you in advance for fighting for my first amendment rights that have been reinforced on the state 
level by the fourteenth amendment without prejudice. 
Respectfully, 
Stacey Gorman 

 


